
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Alan Tiefenbach Meeting Date: April 6, 2021 

Topic: Final Plat for Daphne Square Subdivision (FP-2021-0007) by Matt Schultz of Schultz 
Development, Located at 4700 W. McMillan Rd. 

 

Request: 

Final Plat consisting of 29 building lots and 2 common lots.  

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

http://bit.ly/FP-2021-0007

